

921 Pennsylvania Avenue SE Washington, DC 20003-2141 6B@anc.dc.gov February 10, 2021

OFFICERS

Chairperson

Brian Ready

Vice-Chair Steve Holtzman

Secretary

Jerry Sroufe

Treasurer Corey Holman

Parliamentarian Kirstin Oldenburg

COMMISSIONERS

SMD 01 Jennifer Samolyk
SMD 02 Jerry Sroufe
SMD 03 Brian Ready
SMD 04 Kirsten Oldenburg
SMD 05 Steve Holtzman
SMD 06 Corey Homan
SMD 07 Edward Ryder
SMD 08 Peter Wright
SMD 09 Alison Horn

SMD 10 Denise Krepp

Everett Lott, Interim Director DC Department of Transportation 55 M Street SE Washington, DC 20003

VIA email: Everett.lott@dc.gov, ancresolutions@ddot.dc.gov

RE: The Long-Delayed SE Boulevard Environmental Assessment

Dear Interim Director Lott;

At a properly noticed, regular meeting of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B on February 9, 2021, with a quorum present, the Commission voted 10-0-0 to support sending you the attached letter on the SE Boulevard.

This letter, of November 10, 2020, was sent to then-Director Jeff Marootian requesting that DDOT complete & release the SE Boulevard Draft Environmental Assessment for community review. ANC6B has not received any response to our November request. The community has not had any substantive information on the study for almost 3 years.

Please contact Commissioner Kirsten Oldenburg, ANC 6B Transportation Committee Chair at 202-546-8542 or 6B04@anc.dc.gov, if you have any questions about this request or need further information.

Sincerely,

Brian Ready Chair, ANC 6B

Attachment: 11-2020_TC_Request for SEB Draft EA_ANC6B

Cc: Ward 6 Councilmember Charles Allen